
 

Commercial Customs Operations Advisory Committee 
Rapid Response Subcommittee 

Draft Recommendation 
 
 
 

December 2023 
 
  

  
 

  



2  

Commercial Customs Operations Advisory Committee (COAC) 
Rapid Response Subcommittee 

Draft Recommendation 
 

 
1.      COAC recommends that CBP ensures there is no gap in COAC operations between the 16th 

and 17th term and extend the current term if 17th term COAC operations cannot commence 
January 2024.  
 

 


